
 

 

 

          Tuesday 11th June 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
End of Year exams: years 7, 8, 9, 10, 12 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have shifted the start of the exams. Exams will start on Tuesday 18th June and 
finish on Monday 24th June.  Please see the updated timetable attached.  
 
Key points:  

1. Students should continue revising using the revision topics/materials sent out by their teachers and Ms 
Vallade. Please check SMHW.  

2. All students must bring their chromebooks (fully charged), revision materials and a reading book every day of 
exams so they can revise between exams.  

3. On Friday 21st June, students in years 7-9, will be sent home early after lunch (around 1.15pm) if they do not 
have an exam or have a detention.  

4. Year 12 students will have drop down sessions before their exams.  
 
Equipment - Students should bring all of their own equipment including black pens, pencils, ruler, rubber, maths set, 
calculator, highlighters, and water bottles.  Phones must be switched off during exams so I would advise you not to 
call your child until after 3.15pm as some afternoon exams may overrun. Watches (or any kind) are not allowed and 
must be handed into the teacher at the start of the exam and will be returned at the end.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality - We expect 100% attendance and punctuality to all exams. If students miss exams, it will 
be at the teachers’ discretion to permit a catch-up test. Please report their absence as normal by emailing: 
studentabsence@baconscollege.co.uk.  
 
If you have any other questions/queries/need support, please feel free to contact:  

1. Your child’s tutor/Head of Year 
2. Ms. Vallade – Raising Standards Leader for KS3 (Y7-9), u.vallade@baconscollege.co.uk 

 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice-Principal 
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